
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
One of the most popular events of our Christmas Bazaar is the Gift Basket Raffle Table. The Raffle 
Table has been a huge success, made possible through the overwhelming generosity of our school 
families. As the proceeds benefit our children’s school, we hope to continue the successful tradition this 
year.   
 
Your help is always needed and appreciated to make the Raffle Table a great one. This year, as in the 
past, we are looking for the latest toys and electronics. We also accept cash donations to purchase the 
latest popular items. In the past, friends and families have joined forces to donate a fabulous group gift. 
Below is a “wish list” of the suggested items. No gift is too big or too small – every contribution is greatly 
appreciated. All donors will be recognized at the Bazaar.   
 
Donations can be brought into the school office – please attach your name and phone number. 
 
We are also in need of EMPTY BASKETS to fill for the raffle – please drop off any empty baskets in the 
office as well.  
 
Thank you in advance for contributing to the continued success of the Christmas Bazaar!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marybeth Cardellichio     McKenzie Hurley  
917-566-1483         617-417-6668 
mcardellichio@yahoo.com    mlhurley20@gmail.com 
 

	 WISH	LIST	 	
	 	 	
GAMES	+	GAMING	 ELECTRONICS	 TOYS	
Disney	Infinity	3.0	 Tablets		 Hoverboards		
X-Box	 Digital	Cameras	 StarWars	
Skylanders	Superchargers	
Guitar	Hero	Live	

E-Readers	 Legos	
Sing	a	Long	Elsa		

	 	 Girl	Scout	Cookie	Oven	 	

	 	 American	Girl	Dolls/Accessories	

 	 Barbie	Dolls/Accessories	

TICKETS		 	 Decendants	Dolls/Accessories	
Sporting	Event	Tickets	 	 Doc	McStuffins	Check	Up	Center	 	 	
Theatre/Concert		Tickets	 	 Construction	Sets	 	 	 	
Restaurant	Gift	Cards	
	

	 Remote	Controlled	
Cars/Trucks/Helicopters	
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